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HOOF PRINTS   

APRIL DATES TO REMEMBER: 

1— Campus wide 80s Day and Reading 
buddies 

1— IMS Talent Show 2:00pm 

5— Parent Council Meeting 6:30pm 

6 - Pizza day 

8 — Collaborative day—no school 

8-9—Band—Camp Evergreen 

12— Grade 9 Orientation Night IHS 
gathering area 6:00pm 

13 — Grade 5/6 Soup/Salad day 

15—Subway day 

18-23—Spring break—no school 

22—May Hot Lunch order deadline 

25—Classes resume 

27—Grade 7/8 Soup/Salad day  

 

Ronald McDon-

ald House pull 

tabs... 

We are collecting pull 

tabs again this year for 

the Ronald McDonald 

House until May 6th.  

ÉIMS have been the 

Pull Tab Champions 

since 2014. Your dona-

tions will help us to 

hang on to that title!  

 

Grade 8 Students and Parents… 

Please come to the Innisfail 

High School student gathering 

area on April 12th  at 6:00pm for 

the grade 9 orientation night. 

All parents and students are en-

couraged to attend.  

Grade 7 and 8 Year End Field Trip Fund-

raisers 

Our current fundraiser is flower baskets from 

the Jungle Farm.  This fundraiser started March 

28th and will run until April 7th.  Pick up will be at 

the Jungle Farm in May in 

time for Mother’s Day. If 

you’re interested please 

contact any grade 7 or 8 

ÉIMS student or call the 

office for more infor-

mation.    

http://www.innisfailmiddle.ca
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SPRING HAS SPRUNG AND WITH IT COMES 

WARMER WEATHER. 

Thank you for keeping the following guide-

lines in mind: 

 Dress should be appropriate for a middle 

school setting.  What may be appropriate 

to wear to the beach is likely not suitable 

for school. 

 If students wear sandals or flip flops to 

school, please ensure that they still have 

appropriate footwear for gym. 

 

 

 

 

 Bicycles, scooters, heelies and skate-
boards are great ways to travel to school. 
In order to ensure the safety of all of our 
students, during school hours, we ask 
that students walk all wheeled vehicles 
while on school property. 

Congratulations to all of our students who took part in the Red Deer Regional Science Fair on March 

11th and 12th. 

Grade 6 students Rowan Jacques and Maddy Thomas received a bronze medal for their exhibit on 

Breast Cancer.  

Grade 7 student Mackenzie Mountain received a Silver Medal for  her exhibit on Emotional Effects of 

Pet Therapy.  Mackenzie also received the Roslyn Coward Award for project involving pets. 

 

 

April 18th—22nd 
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Aspiring Leaders program will ensure quality learning 

for students into the future 
 

Chinook’s Edge was very proud to receive honourable 

mention from the Premier’s Award for School Board In-

novation and Excellence, for our Aspiring Leaders pro-

gram. This unique initiative, being led by Chinook’s 

Edge, is designed to increase instructional leadership 

skills in schools and to support teachers who are interest-

ed in becoming a school-based administrator. It has creat-

ed a new level of collaboration and commitment in Cen-

tral Alberta, as more school divisions become involved. 

By sharing resources, each of these school divisions are 

developing the skills and aptitude of a number of profes-

sionals to ensure there will be a large number of people 

ready to lead schools when the current teams of adminis-

trators begin moving into retirement in the coming years. 
 

We are doing our best to provide authentic learning for 

our divisions’ leaders. Nothing is more important for our 

students and staff than ensuring there are strong, skilled 

leaders guiding the quality learning environments in our 

schools and classrooms – now and into the future. We are 

pleased to honour our staff by providing this unique, high-

level professional development opportunity, which has 

quickly increased the skill level in our division and en-

hanced student achievement in the process. It is providing 

an impressive portfolio of professionals, who are ready to 

step into leading roles and continue providing the quality 

learning our students and families have come to expect of 

us in Chinook’s Edge! 
 

Colleen Butler   Kurt Sacher 
Board Chair   Superintendent of Schools 
 

The Big Brothers Big Sisters 0f Innisfail In School Mentoring Programs are growing.  With this growth 

we are running low on supplies therefore we are looking for gently used complete games and craft 

items.  If you can support our program and schools by donating these items or cash for new supplies 

please drop them off at our office. 

 # 5 5215-49 Ave. or call us at 403-227-6766 

 
Please follow this link for Camp Alexo and the Boys and Girls Club. Subsidies may be available. For infor-
mation regarding this camp or subsidies, please contact:   
 
Les Waite 

Program Manager 

Red Deer Youth and Volunteer Centre 

Ph. (403) 342-6500 Extension:118 

Fax (403) 342-7734 

lesw@yvc.ca    

 

Please follow this link for the Salvation Army Pine Lake Camp. Subsidies may be available. For more in-
formation regarding this camp or subsidies, please contact: 
 
Deanna Scott 

Family Services Coordinator 
The Salvation Army  
Red Deer Church and Community and Family Services 
4837-54 Street 
Red Deer AB T4N 2G5 
Phone: 403-346-2251 
Fax: 403-342-5892 
Email: deanna_scott@can.salvationarmy.org  

http://bgcreddeer.ca/sites/default/files/documents/Brochure%20-%20Final%20-%202016%20%282%29.pdf
mailto:lesw@yvc.ca
http://www.pinelakecamp.ca/
mailto:deanna_scott@can.salvationarmy.org

